
 

         Illinois Capacitor Product Change Notification 

Issue Date: March 7, 2023 

Series Affected: DGH, DSF, VMF, and VPF 

Effective Date: Q1 2023 

Description of change:  

The logo on the sleeving of super capacitor series DGH, DSF, VMF and VPF will be updated to the 
Cornell Dubilier logo. The capacitor sleeves will have the IC logo removed and the CDE logo added in 
its place.  

All part numbers will remain the same and there will be no changes to the electrical specifications, 
mechanical specifications, or part performance.  
 
The two logos are as follows: 
 

‐ Current Logo 
 

  - New Logo 

Effective Date:  

Changes are effective immediately and it is possible you will receive shipments with both the IC logo 
and CDE logo. 

Please advise your incoming inspection department of this change. 

 

Thank you, 

Ann Larson 
 
Product Manager 


